
BEECHEN CLIFF  

Newsletter 13th February 2025 

Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We can’t quite believe that we are almost at the end of another term as another busy week comes to an end. 
 

Last week concluded with an amazing Bands Night with incredible performances from bands from Beechen Cliff, 
Hayesfield and St Marks. 

 



Also, over the weekend, we saw our U18 rugby team win the sevens 
tournament held at Bristol Grammar School with some excellent           
performances. 
 

This week has seen our Year 11 prefects deliver assemblies to pupils in 
Year 8 and 9 alongside their peers at Hayesfield on social norms. It is 
the third year that our prefects have worked together on a joint project 
in this way and they delivered a powerful message.  Also in tutor time 
this week our Theme of the Week in tutor time has been Safer Internet 
Day with a theme for 2025 of ‘to good to be true’ and a particular focus 
on online scams. 
 

Futhermore, tickets for our school production of Shrek in partnership 
with Hayesfield and Bath Theatre School are now on sale.                  
Performances are taking place from 1st to 4th April at the Roper      
Theatre. Tickets are available from the Bath Theatre School Box Office. 
They are  selling fast and so don’t miss out! 
 
 

Calendar 

Monday 10th—Friday  14th February 

National Apprenticeships Week 
 

Friday 14th February 

End Term 3 
 

Monday 24th February 

Term 4 Starts 
 

Tuesday 25th February—Wednesday 5th 
March 

Year 11 Mock Week 2 
 

Thursday 27th February  

Year 7 Parents Evening 
 

Monday 3rd—Monday 10th March 

Year  13  Mock Week 2 
 

Monday 3rd—Friday 7th March 

National Careers Week 
 

Thursday 20th March 

Sixth From Futures Careers Fair 2025       
10am-1pm @Beechen Cliff 
 

Wednesday 26th March 

Annual School Concert at St Luke’s Church 
 

Tuesday 1st April—Friday 4th April 

School Production - Shrek the Musical @ The 
Roper Theatre, Bath - 7pm each evening 

BATH THEATRE SCHOOL BOX OFFICE LINK 

There is lots more information in this newsletter, details of Milton House Fundraising tomorrow. I hope you enjoy 
reading our newsletter and also wish you all a good half term break. 
 

Pupils will return to school on Monday 24th February. 
 
 
 
Mr T. D. Markall 
Headteacher 

 

Also within performing arts, please note 
the date of our annual school concert:  
Wednesday 26th March.                       
Tickets will be available on ParentPay after 
Half Term. 

https://baththeatreschool.com/tickets/


Lower School Pupils  

To report a Lower School absence please call the 
School direct on 01225 485222  OR email the 
lower school attendance at   

attendance @beechencliff.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the 
School direct on 01225 485221 OR you can 
email Sixth Form attendance at                                               
sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk 

All absences from School including  late arrivals and  medical   appointments are to be reported to 
School  promptly.  Please take note of the following correct  direct  contact  details.  

PLANNED ABSENCES 
For planned absences please contact the attendance office - attendance@beechencliff.org.uk for a copy 
of the ‘absence request form'. 

REPORTING ALL PUPIL ABSENCES 

Key Notices 

School Contacts 
We believe that communication between parents and  carers and the School is really important. If  parents or   
carers have a concern, query or information to pass on then please do contact us.  
 

A list of contact details for senior staff is available on the School Website and via the  link  Contacts 
 

Alternatively please email headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk   and the  message will be passed on to the              
appropriate person to respond. 

Alton Place 
 

It has come to our attention that some pupils have been entering the old school building in Alton Place 
at the bottom of the Holloway on the way to and from School.   It is empty,  due to be redeveloped soon 
and the owner has left the gate unlocked. 
 
Please remind your child not to enter any potentially hazardous sites and to avoid trespassing on others' 
property.  Unfortunately, we have also been made aware that it has been frequented by drug users or 
dealers, and therefore presents considerable risk to any pupils entering there.   
 
 
Mr M Ambrose 
Deputy Headteacher (Pastoral) 

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/contact/staff-emails/
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk


 

Curriculum Update 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Now that we have reached the halfway point of the academic year, I thought it would be helpful to                   

remind you of the content which will be covered in each subject for the remaining terms of the year,            

in the hope that this will help your son in making sure he is as well prepared for learning as he can be.  

The content covered in each term for each subject is available to view in the subject curriculum booklets 

which can be accessed via these pages.  

For Key Stages 3 and 4, please visit: https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/overview/
subject-curriculum-information/ 

For Key Stage 5, please visit https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/curriculum-
overview-key-stage-5/subject-curriculum-information-for-sixth-form-key-stage-5-draft/ 
 

I hope that you find this information helpful and wish you all a happy half term.  
 

Kind regards 

 

Mr A Seal 

Deputy Headteacher (Curriculum and Assessment) 

SUMMER GCSE & A LEVEL EXAMINATIONS 
The draft Examination Timetable for Summer 2025 is now available on the school website or you can view using  
the link below. 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/External-Exam-timetable-Summer-25-Student-
version.xlsx 

Please be aware this includes both A level and GCSE Exams.  

Mrs J Cotterell 

Exams Officer 

 

Current Vacancies in the School and the Trust 
 

Please follow the link below to view and access all current vacancies from across the MNSP Trust  
https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/vacancies.htm 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/overview/subject-curriculum-information
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/overview/subject-curriculum-information
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/curriculum-overview-key-stage-5/subject-curriculum-information-for-sixth-form-key-stage-5-draft/
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/curriculum-overview-key-stage-5/subject-curriculum-information-for-sixth-form-key-stage-5-draft/
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/External-Exam-timetable-Summer-25-Student-version.xlsx
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/02/External-Exam-timetable-Summer-25-Student-version.xlsx
https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/vacancies.htm


  Parenting and Neurodiversity Information Evening  -                                         

Tuesday 25th February 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

Parents are invited to join Mrs Blair (SENDCo) and Helen Yates (BANES Parent, Carer Forum) for a session on 
Parenting and Neurodiversity. The session explains about the different forms of neurodiversity and how this may 
look both at school and home.  The session also aims to give advice on strategies for supporting young people 
with neurodiversity.   
 

When:   Tuesday 25th February, 6-8pm 
Where:  Beechen Cliff (main hall)  
Why:    You may have a child who is neurodiverse and be keen to learn more about this, or you may suspect your 
child is neurodivergent and want to know more about what this can look like and where to get further help/
advice 
Who:     All parents and carers are welcome to attend  
 
If you would like to attend, please fill out the Google Form link below: 
 

Parenting and Neurodiversity Information evening attendance google form 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Ms J. Blair 
Assistant Headteacher (SENDCo) 

Beechen Cliff and Hayesfield Year 11 Prefect                

Collaboration 

Over the course of the last two terms the prefects from both 
schools have been working together to produce assemblies and   
resources to present to Year 8 and Year 9 pupils.   
 

A member of the prefect team will be writing a reflective piece         
on their experiences as part of this exciting initiative which 
should feature in the next newsletter. 
 

Well done to all involved. 

 

Mr K Morris 

Assistant Head (Character Development) 

https://forms.gle/izY8JNveKKetgx3T9


PTA Update 
 
Thank you to anyone who came and supported the PTA at the Bands Night and the uniform sale over the 
last week, either by helping or buying something! We made a good amount of money at the latter, nearly 
£800, most of which was for second hand uniform as opposed to new sports kit sales, and therefore goes 
straight back to the school.  The Carol Service collection in December brought in another £550 and the San-
ta Run and Christmas jumper donations raised £1696 which is restricted for Mental Health and  Well-being 
provision. The generosity of our parent community is simply amazing!  Later in the year we hope to organise 
another Quiz Night. Details of regular ways to donate can be found on the school website. 
 
We also thought you would be interested to know that some of the funds recently received went on two grant 
awards for urgently needed equipment in the science department: £450 Digital microscope; and £850 Elec-
tron beam gun.  Last year we were able to fund several new interactive screens for the Maths and English de-
partments. Without the PTA funds, the school would simply not have been able to afford these much need-
ed items for our children.  The PTA has had no Chair/Deputy/Co-Chairs for nearly 2 years now and the 
Treasurer is stepping down at the end of this academic year as his son left Beechen Cliff last July.   
 
The PTA raises £15-20,000 per annum. with the involvement of a relatively small group of volunteers;   imag-
ine what we could do with a larger group and all the Trustee posts filled?  If there are any of you who would 
be interested in helping out, in a non-formal capacity or by filling one of the trustee positions, please do let 
us know. We’d especially like to have someone with accounting experience to be Treasurer. If we have a full 
committee then the load on the Treasurer and other Trustees gets much easier, for example the Treasurer 
duties would only be a couple of hours a month or so. Please give it some thought, it is a great way to stay in 
touch with what’s happening at the school. 
 
You are also welcome to join us for our next meeting on Tuesday 25th February at 6pm in the staffroom at 
school.  
 
We hope to see you then. 
 
Thank you! 
 
The Beechen Cliff PTA 
info@beechenpta.org 

Major transport scheme across B&NES launches consultation  

Bath & North East Somerset Council wants to hear from residents and  businesses on 
the  Somer Valley Links (SVL) project, an initiative aimed at  Improving sustainable trav-
el between Midsomer Norton, Radstock, Bath and Bristol through  enhanced bus infrastructure and   
increased opportunities for walking, wheeling, and cycling.  

The public consultation will run from Tuesday 4th February until midnight on Sunday 16th March.   

To find out more and take part in the consultation process  https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/somer-valley-
links  

Full article can be found at: https://newsroom.bathnes.gov.uk/news/major-transport-scheme-across-bnes-
launches-consultation  

Mr Richard Pitman 

School Travel Plan Officer 

mailto:info@beechenpta.org
http://www.bathnes.gov.uk/SVL
https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/somer-valley-links
https://www.bathnes.gov.uk/somer-valley-links
https://newsroom.bathnes.gov.uk/news/major-transport-scheme-across-bnes-launches-consultation
https://newsroom.bathnes.gov.uk/news/major-transport-scheme-across-bnes-launches-consultation


 

Safer Internet Day 2025 

This Safer Internet Day we talked to our pupils and students  about how to spot, respond to and report all 

types of scams online. Scams can take many forms and may target anyone, including young people. Use         

these top tips to keep you and your loved ones safe online. 

Enjoy going online together and talk regularly about your family’s online lives 
Spend time online with your child to understand how they are using technology and talk together about the 

good and the bad parts of being online. Talk about your own experiences and find other opportunities to        

get the conversation started, like stories in the news. Make sure your child knows they can talk to you about           

anything that they see or experience online. 

Take online security measures seriously 
The internet can be a tool used by criminals to target their victims, but a few simple steps can help keep you 

and your accounts secure. Use strong and separate passwords for online accounts and set up two step                 

verification (2SV) where it’s available. You may also be able to set parental controls to prevent unwanted 

online purchases and limit children’s access to harmful content. 

Look out for warning signs that someone or something online cannot be trusted 
“It just seems too good to be true!” – Other common signs of a scam include contact that you weren’t          

expecting or being asked for money or personal information (think: bank or contact details, passwords, or 

phone numbers). Scammers use other tactics to manipulate their victims into paying, like playing with          

your emotions, or building a sense of urgency so you are rushed into making a decision. If you aren’t sure           

it’s reliable, don’t risk it. 

Remember that anyone can be a victim of a scam 
Scammers are good at what they do and will target anyone. We all need to stay vigilant and support those  

who are most vulnerable including children and the elderly by helping them recognise what to look out for.         

If  anyone in your family has been scammed, talk openly about it. There should be no shame in being victim             

to a scam and it’s never your fault.   

Know where to get help if something goes wrong 
If you or someone you know has been the victim of a scam online, you’re not on your own. Help is available 

and you are not to blame for what has happened. In England, Wales and Northern Ireland, you can report 

fraud and cyber crime online to Action Fraud or by telephoning 0300 123 2040. In Scotland, report to         

Police Scotland by calling 101. You may also be able to report via social media, if the scam has taken place 

there or to another relevant organisation, like your bank, if you think your account is at risk. 

 

Mr C Hall 

Designated Safeguarding Lead 

 

https://stopthinkfraud.campaign.gov.uk/protect-yourself-from-fraud/protecting-against-online-fraud/
https://stopthinkfraud.campaign.gov.uk/protect-yourself-from-fraud/protecting-against-online-fraud/improve-your-password-security/
https://stopthinkfraud.campaign.gov.uk/protect-yourself-from-fraud/protecting-against-online-fraud/turn-on-2-step-verification-2sv/
https://stopthinkfraud.campaign.gov.uk/protect-yourself-from-fraud/protecting-against-online-fraud/turn-on-2-step-verification-2sv/
https://saferinternet.org.uk/online-issue/parental-controls
https://stopthinkfraud.campaign.gov.uk/how-to-spot-fraud/recognise-the-tactics/
https://actionfraud.police.uk/


(for Milton House) 

MILTON HOUSE CHARITY DAY!

 

YOUR DONATED BIKES HAVE BEEN DELIVERED  
 
 

On Friday, Julian House Bike Workshop picked up all the kindly donated 
bikes.  
 
The bikes that are valuable will be serviced and sold, others will be useful for spares and those that  
can’t be used will be given to their partner project in Malawi. 
 
Therefore, good homes for all! 
 
Thank you for your generosity. 

 

 

Ms A Milland 

Head of Year 7 



LIBRARY NEWS  
 

 

Three More Shortlisted MNSP School Library Book Awards: 

Try reading any of these books, or the three introduced last week, fill out a review sheet and maybe you 
can come meet some of the authors at the awards ceremony in May. Come to the library for more info. 

 

Murder at Wintertide: Fleur Hitchcock 

Peril, intrigue, and hot chocolate! Murder at Wintertide is a cosy middle-grade thriller 
set on the snow-bound coast of Dorset. By local author, Fleur Hitchcock. 

 

The List: Keith Gray 

Can friendships survive as Denny relives the good times and re-
writes the bad? A comic and compelling tale from award-winning 
author. 

 

Sisters of Sword and Shadow: Laura Bates 

This is a unique take on the legend of the Knights of the Round 
Table. Fun, engaging, young adult feminist retelling of King Arthur Legends  

 

 

.ÜÙɯÓÐÉÙÈÙàɯÐÚɯÈɯÚÈÍÌȮɯÞÌÓÊÖÔÐÕÎɯÚ×ÈÊÌɯÍÖÙɯÈÓÓɯÞÏÐÊÏɯÚÜ××ÖÙÛÚɯ 

ÈɯÓÖÝÌɯÖÍɯÙÌÈËÐÕÎɯÈÕËɯÓÌÈÙÕÐÕÎɯÈÊÙÖÚÚɯÛÏÌɯÚÊÏÖÖÓɯÊÖÔÔÜÕÐÛàȭ  

Mrs L Bridge, 

Literacy Coordinator and Library Lead 

lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk 

Beechen Cliff Living History Project 
The Government have announced that Sunday 9 March 2025 is 
going to be a Day of Reflection across the UK for the COVID-
19 pandemic. More information about this can be found here: 
https://dayofreflection.campaign.gov.uk/about/ 
 

At Beechen Cliff, we are participating in this initiative through a 
Living History project.  Pupils will reflect on their experiences of the pandemic during three lessons in 
term 5. The aim is to produce a professionally published book of a range of pupil reflections. This project 
has been designed with the help of our PSHE lead, Mrs A Wilmot, and also has the support of Mr J 
Cumpson from Boys in Mind, who has offered to lend an ear to any pupil who may find these reflections 
difficult. We are mindful that some families may have had particularly distressing experiences at this time 
and if you have questions about your child taking part in these activities, please contact myself, Mrs L 
Bridge, on the email below  

mailto:lbridge@beechencliff.org.uk
https://dayofreflection.campaign.gov.uk/about/


Food and Hospitality News 
This week our Year 10       

Hospitality and Catering           

students have been                  

developing their chocolate 

shaping skills.  

 

Mrs K Gallagher 

Food Lead 

 
 

 
Annual School Concert- Wednesday 26th March 7.00pm, St Luke’s Church 
 
The School will be presenting its Annual Music Concert on Wednesday 26th March 2025 at St Luke’s 
Church, Hatfield Road, (BA2 2BD).  
 
Several Ensembles will be involved, including Concert Band, Swing Band, Folk Group, Guitar            
Ensemble, Choir, Saxophone group and Year 7 ensemble, all presenting a wide range of repertoire. 
 
Further details including purchasing tickets will be available in due course. 
 
Please could I ask parents/carers to ensure pupils are attending rehearsals in preparation for the        
concert. 

Mr P E Calvert 

Head of Music 

Choir (all years) Monday 3.25 - 4.15 Recital Room Mr Calvert 

Concert Band/Orchestra (all 

years) Tuesday 3.25 - 4.15 Recital Room Mr Calvert 

Guitar Ensemble (grade 1 and 

above) Tuesday 3.25 - 4.15 Ensemble room Mr Diver 

Saxophone Group Tuesday (both lunchtimes) MUS 3 Miss Powell 

Swing Band (years 10, 11, Sixth 

form) Wednesday 1.30 - 2.15 Bands room Mr Daniels 

Year 7 Ensemble Thursday 12.30- 12.55 Music Centre Mr Calvert 

Folk Band (all years) Thursday  3.25 - 4.15 MU 2 Mr Thompson 



SPORTS RESULTS 

    Fixture Result 

Thursday 7th            

February 

FOOTBALL BCS 1st XI v King Edwards School (A) 1-1 

FOOTBALL BCS 2nd XI v King Edwards School (H) 5-0 

NETBALL BCS Girls U18B v Royal High School 31-10 

NETBALL BCS Girls U18C v Royal high School 20-24 

RUGBY BCS U14A v Churchill Academy and Sixth Form 43-0 

Sunday 9th                      

February 
     RUGBY 7s 

BCS U18A v Kings School Bruton 24-14 

BCS U18A v Wells Cathedral School 46-0 

BCS U18A v Pangbourne College 26-24 

BCS U18A v Bristol Grammar School 31-12 

BCS U18A v Mount Kelly 12-10 

Monday                    

10th  February 
   HOCKEY BCS U13 v  Avon Hockey Competition @Monkton Prep tbc  

Tuesday                           

11th February 

HOCKEY BCS U14  v Monkton (A) 0-0 

HOCKEY BCS U15 v Monkton (A) 3-2 

TENNIS 1st Tennis v Westonbirt (A) 2-10 

INDOOR 

CRICKET 
BCS U13A v Backwell School tbc 

Wednesday                                    
12th  February 

RUGBY U17 Rugby v Bishop Wordsworth (A)  42-7 

Bristol Grammar Schools 7s Cup  
 
On Sunday 9th February, Beechen Cliff  U18s  Rugby 7s team won the Bristol Grammar Schools 7s cup. 
 
Great Achievement! 
 
 
Mr O Cattell 
Rugby Coach 



Extra –Curricular Activities 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Activities Terms  3 and 4 

The list of Extra-curricular Clubs and Activities on offer for Terms 3 and 4 can be found on the school 

website. 

Link to Extra-curricular List 

Fixtures for week commencing 24th February 2025 (details correct at the time of publication) 

Please visit Beechen Cliff Sports page  for up to date information 

 Fixture 
Start time/kick 

off Meet time Transport 

Finish/
Return 

time 

Monday 24th 
February      

      

Tuesday 25th 
February 

U16 West Hockey     

U12b football v RA (h) 15:30 15:15   

U13b&c football v RA (a) 15:45 15:15   

U14 Surrey 7s     

      

Wednesday 
26th February 

U13a&b hockey v Monkton (a) 14:15    

U12a&b hockey v Monkton (a) 15:00    

U15b football v Millfield (h-tbc)     

U15 rugby v Wellsway (a)     

      

Thursday 27th 
February 

1st XI hockey v Monkton (a) 14:30    

1st & 2nd netball v Monkton (a) 14:30    

      

Friday 28th  
February 

U12 Hockey @ BGS     

U18 Surrey 7s     

   
 Ski USA 2026 
 

We have secured a few more places for next years ski trip, if you would like more information, please 
email Mr Macdonald pmacdonald@beechencliff.org.uk 
 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/01/Extra-Curricular-provision-Terms-3-4-2025.pdf
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/extra-curricular/sport/
mailto:pmacdonald@beechencliff.org.uk


WELLBEING 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Here is some information to share with your young people.  

Warm Wishes,  

The Wellbeing Team 

Understanding Your Amazing Adolescent Brain 

What’s Happening in Your Brain? 

Your brain is developing in incredible ways during adolescence (roughly ages 10–25). It’s growing, changing, and 
becoming more efficient to help you make decisions, manage emotions, and plan for the future. This process is  
exciting and sometimes challenging, but understanding how your brain works can help you navigate it with          
confidence! 

Key Changes in the Adolescent Brain 

 The Prefrontal Cortex (The Thinking & Planning Centre) – This part of your brain, responsible for                  
decision-making, problem-solving, and self-control, is still developing. That’s why you might sometimes act on           
impulse or find it tricky to make long-term plans. 

ḡ The Limbic System (The Emotion & Reward Centre) – This area develops earlier and is responsible for                
emotions, motivation, and seeking rewards. It’s why you might experience strong emotions and feel drawn to       
excitement and new experiences. 

 Neural Connections – Your brain is strengthening important connections through a process called synaptic   
pruning. This means the connections you use the most get stronger, and the ones you don’t use fade away—like 
trimming a tree to help it grow better! 

 



How This Connects to Solution Focused Thinking 

Solution focused thinking helps you use your brain’s strengths while navigating challenges. Here’s how: 

 Focus on What’s Working – Your brain is wired to learn from experiences. By paying attention to what’s going 
well and what helps you succeed, you reinforce positive neural pathways. 

 Small Steps Create Big Change – Since your brain is still developing, every time you practice problem-solving, 
self-control, and resilience, you strengthen those skills. Even small improvements can make a huge difference over 
time! 

 Scaling Helps You See Progress – Your brain responds well to clear, measurable progress. Solution-focused  

questions like “On a scale of 0 to 10, where are you now?” and “What makes you that number and not lower?”, 

help you recognise growth and keep moving forward. 

 Future-Focused Thinking – The adolescent brain loves imagining possibilities. Solution focused thinking          

encourages you to picture your best hopes and build on what’s already helping you get there. 

Your Superpower: Your Growing Brain! 

Even though your brain is still developing, that’s actually a superpower! It means you have an amazing ability to 

adapt, learn, and create your future. By using solution focused thinking, you can shape your brain’s development 

in a way that helps you feel more confident, hopeful, and in control of your journey. 

What’s one small step you can take today to move closer to your best hopes? 

 



National Apprenticeship Week 
 
As part of National Apprenticeship Week this week 
pupils in Years 10 have attended an assembly on          
apprenticeships.  
 
In addition Year 12 students have attended a question 
and answer session with Sam and Gabby - former 
Beechen Cliff students who have completed degree  
apprenticeships over the last few years. 
 
Miss K Mather 
Head of Sixth Form 

CAREERS 

Beechen Cliff Careers Newsletter 

The newest edition of our Beechen Cliff Future Horizon Careers publication is  published alongside this school 

newsletter.   
 

If you would like any further support or information please let me know  careers@beechencliff.org.uk. 
 

Mrs E Pascoe 

Head of Careers 

Careers People - Apprenticeship Academy 

Beechen Cliff's Careers Department has bought access 
for pupils in Year 11, 12 and 13 to take part in the  Ca-
reers People's Apprenticeship Academy which is a 6 
week programme that provides students with everything 
they need to know to find, apply for and interview for 
apprenticeship opportunities in the UK. 
 

The next Apprenticeship Academy programme runs 
from 26th February - 2nd April. There are two time 
slots available: 
 

4.00pm -5.30pm or 7.00pm -8.00pm 

Please click below to register:  
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSdUJZDIhD0Jz2L8j67oRQhQ6byNhHd6K
rsQdzfq-6O0jclDbQ/viewform 
 

If you would like any further information let me know. 
 

Mrs Pascoe  
Head of Careers 

mailto:careers@beechencliff.org.uk
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUJZDIhD0Jz2L8j67oRQhQ6byNhHd6KrsQdzfq-6O0jclDbQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUJZDIhD0Jz2L8j67oRQhQ6byNhHd6KrsQdzfq-6O0jclDbQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUJZDIhD0Jz2L8j67oRQhQ6byNhHd6KrsQdzfq-6O0jclDbQ/viewform




  

http://www.bathcollege.ac.uk/openevents






²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ƘŀǇǇȅ ǘƻ ǇǊƻƳƻǘŜ ƭƻŎŀƭ ōǳǎƛƴŜǎǎŜǎ ŀƴŘ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ŜǾŜƴǘǎΦ tƭŜŀǎŜ ƴƻǘŜ ǘƘŜǎŜ ŀǊŜ ƴƻǘ ǘƘŜ         

ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ƻŦ κ ƻǊ ŜƴŘƻǊǎŜŘ ōȅ .ŜŜŎƘŜƴ /ƭƛũ {ŎƘƻƻƭΦ  

Community Links 







PERFORMANCE CAMPS 

HOCKEY CAMP 








